
January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers of Years 7,

As part of our commitment to ‘Character Education’ wewant to ensure that every student attends at least two

educational visits each year. These visits will offer our students a wealth of opportunities beyond the classroom

and further enrich their educational experience.

We have planned educational visits across each year group for every year that your child attends Laurel Park

School and all students are expected to attend them.

Our next trip for Year 7 students will be to the Tower of London on Tuesday 11thMarch 2025.

We are excited to offer the opportunity to explore London’s iconic castle andWorld Heritage Site. Students can
see the Crown Jewels, meet the legendary YeomanWardens and ravens and visit the Tower. Students will also be
participating in a workshop about Elizabethan Prisoners.

The Cost

We are delighted to share that there is no cost to parents/carers for this trip.Wewill be travelling by tube,

leaving school at 9.15, andwill return from the Tower of London from 2.30pm, with arrival back to school

expected by 3.45pm.

In order for all students to attend the trip it is essential that we obtain permission. Please complete this form at

your earliest convenience. If we do not have consent, we are unable to take students with us.

https://forms.gle/okLpjGNQZtwLLVUR7

On Educational Visits the school policy onMobile Phones and electronic devices still applies, and they will be

confiscated if seen or heard.

Please note that the school may remove a student from all, or some educational visits due to poor behaviour.

We hope that you agree that these educational visits provide your child with some amazing opportunities and

experiences andwe look forward to sharing with you the pictures of them via Instagram and our Newsletter.

Yours sincerely

MrsNash
Raising Standards Lead

https://forms.gle/okLpjGNQZtwLLVUR7

